
REIMAGINING PRIMARY AND 
COMMUNITY CARE TO DELIVER
PAE ORA
Iwi and provider hui, 14 September 2023



The vision
“Sustainable, high-quality and equitable care to New 
Zealanders in their local communities, underpinned by Te
Tiriti” (Cabinet paper)

Wai 2575: Health system has failed to look after Māori

Have a chance to change that picture through this policy 
work

Have the Pae Ora Act + Pae Ora strategies as a platform

Can be bold – chance to transform, not just tinker



What's happening

Manatū Hauora is leading policy mahi on primary and 
community care - looking at system settings

We are contributing to that mahi and completing
our own mahi alongside

Policy work expected to run for 18 months from July 2023 to 
December 2024

Manatū Hauora work is underway across five broad areas:

❑Empowering Hāuora Māori services

❑Investment and funding settings

❑Strengthening prevention and early intervention

❑The structure and function of primary and community
healthcare

❑Workforce



Our mahi on this important
kaupapa

• Doing our own analysis taking a broader hauora 
perspective

• System shifts needed to support hauora Māori? 
Best way to do this?

• Drawing on what we have already heard from
hapori Māori, research, reviews, COVID-19 and 
the Hauora report (Wai 2575)

• Not starting from scratch

• Very keen to work with you to develop and test
ideas on options for system change



Seeking your input

Manatū Hauora is seeking feedback on proposed key design 
principles for a future system (in the Cabinet paper):

❑Comprehensive and accessible

❑Continuous

❑Coordinated Individual and whānau centred

❑Fit for purpose

❑Continually improving

• Do these resonate with you, your hapori and whānau? Are 
there other design principles that are important?

• Send feedback or questions to Manatū Hauora at 
primaryandcommunityhealthcare@health.govt.nz or Te Aka 
Whai Ora at teakawhaiorapolicy@health.govt.nz

• Further engagement planned by Manatū Hauora in 2024 -
we will keep you updated

• Want to provide opportunity for you to talk directly with us
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